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GPU Nuclear Corporation

Nuclear ;; o=gr8o
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057 0191
717 944 7621
TELEX 84 2386
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

August 17, 1984
5211-84-2209

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Questions on Decay Heat Removal - Schedule for Responding

This is to document a conversation with D. Dilanni of your staff on August 6,
1984 concerning your letter of July 18, 1984 which requested responses to
questions on Decay Heat Removal within thirty days.

Your letter states that the Technical Evaluation Report (TER) by EG8G was to
have been enclosed along with the request for additional information, tiPUN
was informed that the TER was being mailed separately. On August 6, 1984 the
TER had not been received which prompted the call to NRC. Inasmuch as GPUN's
response to NRC' questions on Decay Heat Removal will address the technical
concerns stated in the TER, GPUN intends to provide a response 30 days from
receipt of the TER. We understand that this schedule is acceptable to your
staff.

Sincerely,,

#
. D. Iukill

Director, TMI-1
HD'l:MRK:vjf

cc: J. Van Vliet
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GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of the General Public Utilities Corporation
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